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SUBJECT: Upcoming HPV Vaccinations 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

The Immunisation Team will be in school on Wednesday 25th May 2022 to deliver the HPV 

vaccinations to Year 9 pupils, and any children who may have missed this vaccination in 

previous years. 

If you have not already consented for your child to receive these vaccines, and would like your 

child to receive them, please visit https://www.hdft.nhs.uk/services/childrens-services/vaccs-

imms-yorks/ and use school code 121663 to give your consent.  

If you have no internet access, please call the immunisation consent line on 01423 553115 

(option 1) and we can take your consent over the phone.  

Yours sincerely  

Childhood Immunisation Team 
 

 


